

Our Lady Star of the Sea School PO Box 560, 90 Alexander Lane Solomons, MD 20688 Phone (410) 326-3171, Fax (410) 326-9478 Website: www.olsss.org Email: olssschool@comcast.net

> Pastor: Monsignor Michael Wilson Principal: Deacon Christopher Jensen

> > June 8, 2016

Dear Upcoming 5th Graders,

Welcome to summer reading! In order to maintain the reading skills you have acquired this year, you will be required to complete **two book reports** this summer. Summer reading will help you keep your brain actively learning throughout your extended break.

5th Grade Required Books:

Read and write a book report on each of these books:

- *The Castle in the Attic* by Elizabeth Winthrop
- Number the Stars by Lois Lowry

Book Report Format:

Use the attached Book Report Form

If you read additional books over the summer, please write them on the "Summer Reading Log" form. They will be calculated into points that you can redeem at the Scholastic Book Fair in September.

Reading is a great way to relax and have an adventure! While you are improving your reading skills, you will be taking a journey that the author is creating for you. We hope that you enjoy your summer reading. Don't leave your summer reading assignments until the end of August. Give yourself time to make this a joy and not a chore!

Happy summer reading!

Mrs. Cherí Shaw 5th Grade Teacher

Our Lady Star Of The Sea School BOOK REPORT FORM



	Name:
	Title of Book:
	Author:
	Type of Book:
Main characters & description:	
1)	
Plot:	
	
Solution:	
orution:	
	
Evaluation:	